You are invited to a
 
Meet the Buyer Event
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Microsoft Teams Videoconference
Friday 3rd February 2023
10 – 11.30am
 
 We would be delighted if you could join us at our ‘Meet the Buyer’ event for EVOLVE, the evolved partnership between London Borough of Waltham Forest and Norse Consulting Group.
 
Waltham Forest has in the region of £500m to spend on Capital regeneration and building projects over the next 5 years. These will range in scale and value across the portfolio and will include corporate buildings, education, housing, and communities.

We will be discussing opportunities and routes to appointment utilising our existing frameworks and answering any questions you may have. If you would like to attend, please e-mail evolvecommissioning@norsegroup.co.uk and an invitation will be shared.
 
We look forward to meeting with both new and existing suppliers and working with you all in future.
 
Kind regards,
 
Alex Gee
Operations Director, Evolve Norse Ltd
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